

Cedarburg Police Bepartment

W63 N589 Hanover Ave., Cedarburg, WI 53012-0134 (414) 377-2242



G.R. Rees Chief



M.A. Caldwell Lieutenant

April 25, 1988

Det/Sgt. David E. Czysz Drug Enforcement Unit Milwaukee County Sheriff's Department 821 West State Street Milwaukee, WI 53233

Dear Det/Sgt. Czysz:

This letter is to thank you for the two weeks I spent training with your unit. Because your unit is well established and with the amount of activity in your jurisdiction, I learned more about drugs and drug activity in two weeks with your unit than I would have been able to learn in Ozaukee County in two years. The experience of seeing a drug unit operating properly first hand will help me in my future with Ozaukee County's Metro Unit

Along with the knowledge gained, I also had a great time. Everyone in your unit was very friendly and willing to share all the knowledge and experience they have gained in their years of law enforcement.

In closing, I would again like to thank you for the time that you and your unit members spent training me about drugs. In the future, if I, the Cedarburg Police Department or the Ozaukee County Metro Unit can be of any assistance to your unit, feel free to contact us.

Sincerely,

CEDARBURG POLICE DEPARTMENT

લ્લોજિલ્લિએ George R. Rees, Chief

Alm Richard Jeach

Ptlm. Richard J. Leach

GRR/RJL

dg